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Dear Lawmakers, 

 

Please vote YES on SB-1542. We have become a increasingly higher taxed state 

that is less and less friendly to business production and creation. All CAT taxes are 

subject to trickle down economics and gets passed on down to the consumers 

operating as a hidden sales tax. CAT all along was a wolf in sheeps clothing which is 

plain for anyone with half a brain to see. Please fix this modern day greek trajedy of 

an idea which has done nothing  ut take from the pockets of the consumers and raise 

the threshold for businesses that get sweeped up in this bill. Ultimately though CAT 

needs to be done away with permantly so businesses can thrive and flourish and 

consumer costs can come down. Please vote YES on SB-1542. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt  

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST 


